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Hey kids? Do you want to go on a field trip?! Yeahh!!! After a few months off the 

Arroyo Del Oso crew was back out in the world, this time checking out the New 

Mexico Museum of Natural History and Science. The museum has a little bit of 

everything natural, but the big draw is always the dinosaurs. What was your favorite 

part of the museum? The dinosaur that moves! I think it’s a T-Rex. I like riding the 

bus. Yeah, me and my sister never ride the bus, our Dad takes us. Why did we go to 

the museum? To learn about the past. History! For something fun to do. Would you go 

back and visit again? Yeah, cause we didn’t go to the gift shop. I wanna get a stuffed 

stegosaurus. And see the dinosaur move again. 



 

 

 

The NM Museum of Natural History and 

Science is a very affordable group 

outing, with group tickets coming in 

under $5 per person! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A brief message from Charles, who was recently promoted to Associate Director: I 

was born in Albuquerque and spent lots of holidays as a kid visiting family here. 

After high school I moved from Ft. Hood, Texas to go to college at UNM where I 

graduated with a BA in Psychology. After graduating I helped my grandparents 

build a house and then I started working at Childrens’s Choice. I love playing video 

games and basketball, reading, hiking and camping.  

Charles wants parents to 

know: He loves this job 

because it’s really easy to 

have a good time.  

Kids: If you join our 

program it’s really easy 

to have a good time. We 

have great activities and 

you’re likely to make 

lots of new friendships. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Andraya 

 

We’ll be working with veggies for the next 

few weeks, trying healthy snacks the kids 

can easily prepare for themselves or their 

families. 

 

 

 

 

Gonzalo 

I have had some surprising success with 

larger group activities so I’ll be organizing 

more relays and scavenger hunts around 

the site that all of the kids can do.   

 

Charles 

My time is divided between ADO and 

Northstar these days, but I’m still doing lots 

of outdoors activities focusing on hand-eye 

coordination, ambidexterity, and 

teamwork.  

    

 

Ben 

 

Staffing got moved around a little bit but I 

think I will continue elements of Zoey’s Self 

Care Club as well as Show and Tell with the 

kids. Don’t forget Homework Club is every 

day at 2:15!  

 

Tessa 

 

Spring weather means the children are 

spending lots more time outside. I’ll be 

doing some chalk art games and drawing 

activities these next Thursdays and 

Fridays.   

 

Mikaela 

Hi, I’m new to Arroyo Del Oso but I went 

here when I was a kid, and I know quite a 

few kids from combined days at Inez and 

Sombra. I love to goof around and I’ll be 

working on getting to know names and 

faces. 



 


